
‭Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Wayne County‬
‭October 27, 2024‬

‭Welcome and Announcements‬ ‭Gene Barnes‬

‭Welcoming‬ ‭Karen Skubik‬

‭Call to Worship‬ ‭Rev. Walter‬‭Clark‬

‭Chime‬

‭Prelude‬ ‭“Be Thou My Vision” Traditional Irish Melody,‬‭arr. By Lou Warde‬

‭UUFWC Guitar Quartet‬

‭Chalice Lighting‬ ‭Every Endeavor Begins With a First‬‭Step‬‭by Charles F. Flagg‬

‭Gene Barnes‬

‭Opening Hymn #1003‬‭Where Do We Come From?‬

‭Scary Story Around the Campfire‬ ‭Kelly Chandler‬

‭Group Story‬ ‭Kelly Chandler & Rev. Walter Clark‬

‭Exploratory Worship - Making Masks‬ ‭Kelly Chandler & Rev. Walter Clark‬

‭Offering‬ ‭Gene Barnes‬

‭Offertory‬ ‭“Bouree” Music for Guitar Ensemble, G.F.‬‭Handel‬ ‭UUFWC Guitar Quartet‬

‭Dedication of the Offering‬ ‭[unison reading]‬

‭Group Sharing‬ ‭Rev. Walter Clark‬

‭Closing Hymn‬‭#396‬‭I Know This Rose Will Open‬

‭Benediction‬ ‭Rev. Walter Clark‬

‭Postlude‬ ‭Sue Kandel‬



‭Announcements‬

‭~ Are you and your loved ones ready for an emergency? Does everyone know‬
‭what they should do if disaster strikes? Steve Gast from the American Red Cross‬
‭will present a "Be Red Cross Ready" program on Saturday, Nov 16 from 10-11 am‬
‭in Strawn Hall. Topics covered will include Making a disaster kit, making a‬
‭personal plan and family plan, and learning about other resources. There will be‬
‭ample Q and A time as well. Adam Keating will also review how to use our AED‬
‭after the presentation.  Hope to see you there.‬

‭~ Join us after service today, Sunday, October 27, for the dedication to the‬
‭children’s playground.‬

‭~ After the playground dedication, we hope you can join us for our monthly‬
‭potluck in the Large Group Room. We will have tables set up for general‬
‭discussion as well as for those planning to discuss what Social Action activity the‬
‭fellowship would like to do as a group.  We hope you share your ideas for this‬
‭congregation-wide effort.‬

‭~ It's time for one of our favorite family-friendly events:  BOWLING!  We have‬
‭Triway Lanes rented on Sunday, November 10th from 6-8pm.  Bowling and‬
‭non-bowling Unitarian Universalists are both welcome.  It's also a great time to‬
‭hang out and chat or bring board games to play.  Food and beverages can be‬
‭purchased there.  Donations are welcome and the bowling alley will supply‬
‭bowling shoes and balls.‬

‭~  November 3‬‭rd‬ ‭will be our All Souls service where‬‭we remember those we have‬
‭lost during the past year. If there is a person you would like honored during the‬
‭service, I encourage you to visit the following link‬
‭(‬‭https://form.jotform.com/22995307433155‬‭) and enter‬‭their name.‬

‭Interested in giving? Scan here:‬

https://form.jotform.com/22995307433155

